MEMORANDUM

From: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING To: CHIEF ESTATES OFFICER
Attn Mr S Waller

My Ref: 4/1421/91/MM/JDD
Contact: Mr M McFarland

Date: 30 December 1991 Your Ref:

APPLICATION 4/1421/91
VICTORIA HALL, AKEMAN STREET, TRING (REMOVAL OF FALSE STUCCO-WORK,
INSTALLATION OF GLAZED PANEL AND INSTALLATION OF LIGHT)

Planning application 4/1421/91DC was considered by the Council's
Development Control Committee at its meeting on 19 December 1991
and it was resolved that the development referred to by the
application should be carried out pursuant to Regulation 4 (5) of
the Town and Country Planning General Reguiations 1976.

The members, however, noted with concern that precise details of
the lamp and fixtures to be installed had not been provided with
the application and I would, therefore, request that the details
of the lamp to be used be submitted to my department for approval
prior to the commencement of work on site.

Mr McFarland of my department will be happy to offer any adv1ce
which may be required in respect of this matter.

N BARNARE
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING




